
Pre-School Newsletter 19th and 26th February   

Wow! And just like that we are already starting Spring 2! We have got so many exciting things planned. On our first 

week back, we have got our Valentine’s Stay and Play, we are so looking forward to this. Our topic for this term is 

people who help us. We will be focussing on paramedics on our first week back and the police on our second week. 

Our key nursery rhymes are; Doctor Foster went to Gloucester and Miss Polly had a dolly. Key vocabulary; love, 

family, care, friends, Valentine, hospital, ambulance, doctor, nurse, 999, police, constable, siren, emergency. 

Half Term Project 

We would like to invite you to have the opportunity to create a piece of artwork based off what your child would like to be when 

they grow up. This will help inspire our new topic of ‘People Who Help Us.’ 

You are welcome to use any forms of media to create your art work.  

Here are some pictures for inspiration! 

 

 
Phonics and Maths 

The children are loving participating in our new Phonics and Maths 

lessons. These are short and engaging lessons throughout the 

morning. 

Within Phonics, we will explore aspect 3 which will consist of 

musical maestro and composing body percussion. 

During Maths, we will be consolidating our learning on number 

recognition and touch counting to 5.  

 

 

Things to do at home 

Monday 19th February – Valentine’s Stay and Play. Please 

see the invitation for more information.  

Discover what shapes are in your environment at home and talk 

about their properties. 

Encourage impendence in self-care routines, such as; zipping 

coats, putting on hat, scarves and gloves.  

Please ensure ALL items of clothes are labelled.  

Have lots of fun and please share photos on Dojo!  

 

 


